GREENPARK NURSERY SCHOOL

4th Avenue & 5th Street, Parkhurst, Johannesburg - P.O. Box 84054, *G*reenside 2034 Telephone: 011 442-9128, Fax: 086 425 1948

email: reception@greenpark.co.za. website: www.greenpark.co.za



NEWSLETTER 29 MAY 2020

The staff have been working incredibly hard around the clock to get Greenpark ready to welcome you all back to school. This has not been without its challenges and as we rely on government permission to return to school it has been up and down to say the least.

Finally late yesterday we were given the go ahead only to be told today that a new dispute in the education sector had arisen which could jeopardise our opening.

Please appreciate that all these circumstances are completely beyond our control.

As of right now information available is as follows:-

- The Health Department requires certain compliances to be in place and will let us know on Monday (1 June) lunchtime earliest how we stand.
- If we open without full permissions it is illegal and we will be completely closed down.

All we can do now is wait and see - hopefully Grade R will still be able to return during next week - looks like Wednesday (3 June) will be the earliest.

Information on the return of our other groups (Blue, Green, Red, Yellow & Lavender) will follow in due course.

Online teaching will continue for the foreseeable future.

THEMES

Grade R = Wild Animals
Blue Group = Fruit and Veg
Green Group = On the Farm

The 3 younger groups = Cars

(Red, Yellow & Lavender)

Attached to your Newsletter today please find:-

- The Greenpark Nursery School Back to School Protocol and Procedure Letter
- Indemnity Form from ISASA which MUST be completed and returned for every child before they return to school
 - If possible print and complete this Indemnity Form at home and bring to school with you on the day your child starts
 - No Indemnity Form = No entry to school!